
March Newsletter 

On Thursday, February 29, 2024, Governor McMaster signed a bill declaring the first Monday 

in March “Water Professionals Day”.  The day is designed to recognize and celebrate the 

water, wastewater, and stormwater employees - the people that keep the water flowing into 

our homes.  Thank you to Matthew and Brooke Glenn and the contractors used by the town 

for all your hard work for the Town of Sharon!  The first official water professionals day will 

take place on Monday, March 4, 2024. 

 

We will Spring Forward Saturday night March 9th, Daylight Savings Time begins March 10th.  

This is a good time to change the batteries in your smoke detectors and other home safety 

devices.  Homes that use wood or natural gas for fuel should also have at least one carbon 

monoxide detector.  

 

The first day of Spring begins on March 19th, while tidying up your yards and planting those 

new flowers how about making sure that your address numbers are clearly posted so that they 

are clearly visible in day or night from the roadway.  Remove any weeds, debris or overgrowth 

that may have accumulated over the winter.   

Reflective Address Signs may be purchased from Sharon Volunteer Fire Department for $25!   

 

-March 23rd, Sharon Volunteer Fire Department will be having their Spring Fish Fry – Fish Plates 

available from Twin Tops at the fire department for $15 per plate from 4pm until 7pm. 

-March 23rd, Sharon Baptist Church will be in Harmon-Harris Park for their annual Easter Egg 

Hunt beginning at 2pm until 4pm!  There will be snacks, egg hunts, and prizes.  Everyone is 

welcome to attend.  Hope to see you there – Mindy Crawford 



-March 31st, Easter - Easter today is a Christian holiday to celebrate Christ’s resurrection—and 

the reminder that with death brings life.  We wish you a Happy Easter and a joyous spring 

season! 

 

Sharon Grill/Dave Ladish in conjunction with the Town of Sharon is looking for all interested 

parties to participate on the 2nd Saturday of each month beginning in April and possibly 

running through Fall the Sharon Fresh Farmers Market!  Plans are still in the preliminary 

stages, but we are looking for those interested in selling their fresh eggs, cut flowers, 

vegetables, fruits, homemade bread, honey, pecans, boiled peanuts, beef jerky, etc...  The 

location for our Farmers Market will be off Pratt St, behind Sharon Grill.  Time being considered 

is from 8 am until noon. Anyone interested please reach out to Town Hall at 803-927-1927 and 

let us know what you may be selling.  Share this information with friends and family and let’s 

see if we can make this happen!  

 

Just a reminder that the Town of Sharon has lots of rental options available for your upcoming 

events.  We have pavilions at the park, the Scout Hut and for your larger events the 

Community Center is available.  Whatever the occasion please consider giving the Town Hall a 

call to reserve one of our facilities.  

The Town of Sharon now offers Notary Services – Notary Fees begin at $5.00 – Please call 

Town Hall for an appointment for these services at 803-927-1927. 

 

-Cars and Coffee (weather permitting) will be at the Sharon Grill the first Saturday of each 

month 8am – 11am.  Hope to see there – Dave Ladish 

 
-J & J Hotdogs are available every Monday in the Sharon Grill parking lot from 11am – 3pm 
Hotdogs and Sausage dogs fixed just the way you like them – Judy Turrill 
 
If I have you listed in error to receive community news, please send me an email asking for you to be removed from the 

group at townofsharon@comporium.net. 
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